
 
If you want your BeAScout pin to reflect the fact that your Pack WANTS/IS READY to accept girls 
into the Unit: 

I. Make sure your BeAScout pin is updated (managed by either Cubmaster, Chartered Org 
Rep or Committee Chair through my.Scouting.org) 

 

II. Make sure the Family Scouting Settings are selected appropriately under Organization 
Manager Settings 

 

The example above is from the Cubmaster of Pack 365 in Oakdale.  If you’d like further 
suggestions from Doug you may e-mail him at dcreekpaum@gmail.com. 

Growing GIRLS in Cub Scout PACKS 

For full instructions on managing 

your BeAScout Pin go to: 

https://filestore.scouting.org/filesto

re/pdf/BeAScout_UnitPin_Manage

ment.pdf 
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